
  
 

Head Office : 118/1 TIPCO Tower, Rama 6 Road, Phaya Thai Sub-district, Phaya Thai District, Bangkok. 10400 Thailand, Tel : (662) 273 6200 

Factory : 205/1 Moo 2, Tambon Pongyang, Maerim District, Chiangmai Province 50180 Thailand. 

Factory : 999 Moo 7 Phu Kham, Wichian Buri, Phetchaboon 67180 Thailand. 

ส ำนกังำนใหญ่ : เลขที่ 118/1 อำคำรทิปโก้ ถนนพระรำม 6 แขวงพญำไท เขตพญำไท กรุงเทพมหำนคร 10400, โทร (02) 273 6200 

โรงงำนเชียงใหม่ : เลขที่ 205/1 หมู่ 2 ต ำบลโป่งแยง อ ำเภอแม่ริม จงัหวดัเชียงใหม่ 50180 ประเทศไทย 

โรงงำนเพรบรูณ์ : เลขที่ 999 หมู่ที่ 7 ต ำบลพขุำม อ ำเภอวิเชียรบรีุ จงัหวดัเพชรบรูณ์ 67180 ประเทศไทย 

 

TIPCO FOODS PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED                        Registration No. 0107535000052 
 

บริษทั ทิปโก้ฟดูส ์จ ำกดั (มหำชน)                                                                                           ทะเบยีนเลขที ่  0107535000052 

(Translation) 
 
TIPCO 009/2021  
 

                                                                                                                             16th April 2021  
 
Subject:     Concerning confirmed Corona Virus (COVID-19) cases in the company  
To:     Director and Manager of The Stock Exchange of Thailand  
 
Tipco Foods Public Company Limited ("The Company") has been confirmed on 13 th April 2021 of COVID-19 
cases of our employees in our headquarters building. We have proceeded as follows:  
 

1) The employees have been isolated and quarantined for treatment under the disease control process 
of Ministry of Public Health. These employees do not involve in the production or logistics sector of                        
The Company. The Company has strictly followed government regulations to reduce the spread of COVID-19.  

2) The Company has informed other staffs and persons who were in contact, to seeks medical 
assistance in testing for COVID-19, and self-quarantine to observe their conditions for 14 days.  

3) We have informed Phayathai District Office on 14th April 2021, in compliance with the governmental 
regulations.  

4) The Company has sanitized the headquarters on 14th April 2021.  
5) We have tested all employees of related Timelines. We also have the program to conduct           

COVID-19 Rapid Tests for all factory staffs and workers, before allowing them to resume their works as usual in 
the factories and headquarters.  
 
Given the information and measures above, and with the new wave of COVID-19 spreading, The Company has 
been following the Business Continuity Plan, including the work from home plan. As such, we believe that this 
situation will not affect the day-to-day operations and businesses of the company. The Company is able to 
resume and continue its businesses and productions, whilst upholding the highest of standard.  
 
 

                                                                                              Respectfully,  
 

Mr. Yongsit Rojsrikul  
Chief Executive Officer  


